Toner Avenue School

Tradition Achievement Success

Johnston Avenue
Hebburn

Tyne and Wear
NE31 21LJ

Tel: 0191 420 2588

27th August 2021

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at Toner Avenue
School. We believe that this is an exciting opportunity and that the successful
applicant will be joining a very happy and welcoming school.

The Governing Body is seeking to appoint a committed Headteacher who will
build on current good practice and also bring a fresh perspective. The person
specification provides a more comprehensive list of the qualities we are
looking for, but in essence we wish to appoint somebody with the wisdom,
experience and confidence to take the school forward.

Our school, which was built in 2019, offers a fantastic working environment
that requires a forward thinking person with proven leadership and
communication skills. In applying for the position of Headteacher at Toner, you
would be seeking to lead, inspire and motivate a community that is integral to
our ever building town of Hebburn; working alongside a unified, dedicated and
happy team of professionals and nurturing the wonderful children in our care.

The school benefits from an interested and supportive Governing Board that
looks to challenge appropriately for further growth and development.

To arrange an appointment to visit the school, please telephone the school
office on 0191 420 2588.

Yours faithfully,

e

George Bone MBE
Chair of Governors



